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            Esher 

           Church of England 

           High School 
 

            National Teaching School 
 

         More Lane   Esher  Surrey   KT10 8AP 
        

         Telephone: 01372 468068 

         Facsimile:   01372 471058 
         E-mail: headteacher@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk 

         Website: www.esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk  
 

         Headteacher: Mr S.T. Morris MA 

7 January 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Re: World Record Attempt Trip to Royal Albert Hall, London 

 

Esher High School students in Years 7 and 8 have been given an exciting opportunity to take part in a world 

record-breaking attempt to play in the world’s largest samba band.   
 

This attempt will take place on Monday 3 March 2014 at the Royal Albert Hall, London.  We will be leaving 

school at 10.00am and returning by 4.30pm. 

 

We, together with several other Surrey schools, will be linking up with 1000 children at the British School of 

Rio de Janeiro for a performance of “I Am Somebody”, the Street Child World Cup anthem.  The musical 
performance will be supported by the London School of Samba Dancers and covered by the BBC. 

 

To have the chance to take part in this event, students will be expected to attend 6 weekly practice sessions 

which will be held, free of charge, on a Tuesday.  Session times will be one hour long and run between 

1pm-2pm and 2pm-3pm.  There are a limited number of spaces so it is important to express your interest 

straight away. 

 

To express an interest in being considered for a place at this exciting event please return the attached reply 

slip to Mrs J Vassallo in the Performing Arts Department as soon as possible. 

 

Students may be asked for a nominal voluntary contribution towards return coach travel to the Albert Hall. 

 

Yours faithfully 

J Vassallo 

Mrs J Vassallo 

Performing Arts Administrator 

 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To: Mrs J Vassallo, Performing Arts Dept, Esher High School   World’s Largest Samba Band 

 

Please complete and return to Mrs Vassallo or email :  jvassallo@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk 

 

I would like my son/daughter __________________________________ (name)  ______ (Reg) 

to be considered to participate in the trip to The Royal Albert Hall on Monday 3 March 2014  

 

 

Signature __________________________________________    Date _________________ 


